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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - ZONING AMENDMENT POSTED

GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.I.. Chapter §40-A, Section 5, the Georgetown Planning
Board will hold a public hearing on 14 March 2018 at 7:00 P.M. in the third floor meeting room,
Georgetown Town Hall, 1 Library Street, Georgetown MA, for the purpose of providing
information, answering questions, and hearing concerns regarding a proposed amendment to
Section 165.b - Use Regulations Schedule, Aftachment 2:1 - Residential Use - by allowing “Mixed-
use” in the Commercial B zoning district, via a Special Permit granted by the Town’s Planning
Board, with “Mixed-use” providing for residential use above the first-floor of commercial/retail
space.

Full and complete copies of the above-described proposed amendment to said Use Regulations
Schedule are available for review m the Office of the Town Clerk and the Planning Office. Any
person interested, or wishing to be heard on the proposed amendment should appear at the time
and place designated, herein. Persons needing special accommodations should contact the
Georgetown Planning Department at (978) 352- 5713.

John Cashell
Town Planner for Town of Georgetown
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